NOTICE OF PEST CONTROL APPLICATION

Attention: 
Parents / Guardians of students attending the 
Public Schools of Petoskey

The Public Schools of Petoskey has contracted Ostlund Pest Control North to apply a pesticide spray for Ant control.

· The date of treatment:  May 1, 2024

· Location of Application:  Outside perimeter of Sheridan Elementary


If you have questions pertaining to this treatment, please contact: 
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Name: Ron Griffin (Maintenance Director)
Phone: 231 348-2344
E-mail: griffin.rt.m@northmen.org


